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Agenda
● School Visits

● Community Engagement

○ 100 Days of School

○ BHS Athletics

○ Black History Month

● Presidential Award for Excellence in Mathematics and Science Teaching

● COVID-19 Health Update

● 22-23 and 23-24 Calendar Update

● Spotlight on Excellence



Recently completed:

- Ridley (2/14)
- Baker (2/16) Black History 

Month Assembly

- Runkle (2/17)

Upcoming:

- Lawrence (2/18)
- Lincoln (3/3)
- Pierce (3/7)

Superintendent 
School Visits 



100 Days of School

At Ridley, Mr. Lipton’s 2nd grade class 
recalls 100 memorable moments in their 
year thus far!

At Heath, Ms. Koocher’s Kindergarten 
class are making necklaces with 100 
beads!

At Pierce, Ms. Herard’s 1st grade class 
showcases the different ways you can 
arrange items of 100!

Monday, February 14 marked the 100th day of school for the 2021-22 
school year. Here are some of the ways our classrooms celebrated this 
milestone!



BHS Athletic Highlights 

Cheerleading competes in the Bay State 
Conference Championships!

Boys’ Swim takes the MIAA South 
Sectional 200 Free Relay Championship!

Wrestling wins the MIAA Division 1 
Central/Metro Sectional Championship!

Winter Sports is slowly wrapping up, and many Brookline Warriors 
have enjoyed their fair share of a championship season!



Black History Month

At Runkle, Ms. Voros’ 2nd grade 
classroom decorated their doors with 
author profiles.

PSB held its first recruiting/meet and 
greet event of the school year, inviting 
diverse candidates to join our team!

I spoke with an enthusiastic group of  
Baker 5th graders yesterday to share my 
own personal journey and experiences.

We have been taking time in February to honor the achievements and 
history of African-Americans, and remind ourselves to integrate this 
history into our instruction throughout the year. 



Congratulations to 
Mrs. Richardson!

We look forward to inviting Mrs. 
Richardson to an upcoming 

School Committee meeting as 
part of the Spotlight on 

Excellence!

Please join me in congratulating Baker 
School 1st Grade teacher Laura Richardson 

on  being named one of just two 
Massachusetts recipients of the 

Presidential Award for Excellence in 
Mathematics and Science Teaching.

Mrs. Richardson just learned of the award 
this week, and Principal Lewis is proudly 
sharing the news with the Baker School 

community.
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As of this time, the Brookline 
Department of Public Health 
requirement that everyone wear a mask 
in all town and school buildings remains 
in place.

- On Wednesday, February 9, the 
Massachusetts Department of Elementary 
and Secondary Education (DESE) 
announced that they will not renew the 
statewide mandate requiring all individuals 
to wear masks and facial coverings in 
schools.

- At their meeting on Thursday, February 10, 
Brookline Advisory Council on Public Health 
voted that the Town’s mask mandate 
remain in place until the week of March 15. 

-
- Discussion at March 3rd meeting

COVID-19 
Update







Update: 
22-23 and 23-24 PSB Calendars



Spotlight on 
Excellence

Lincoln School
3D Printing and Design
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